LEGAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING

There will be a public hearing on the
Wakefield Public School Committee
Budget for the period of July 1, 2017 to
June 30, 2018 at the WCAT Studio,
Wakefield Memorial High School, 60
Farm Street, Wakefield, County of
Middlesex, Massachusetts at 7:00 p.m.
Tuesday, March 28, 2017.

A copy of the proposed budget will be
available for review by the public in the
Office of the Superintendent of Schools,
60 Farm Street, Wakefield,
Massachusetts from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m. Monday through Friday. The budg-
et is also available on the School
Department website www.wakefield-
publicschools.org on the main page
under announcements.
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